
STATE OF COLORADO 
 

DIVISION OF RECLAMATION, MINING AND SAFETY 
Department of Natural Resources 

 

1313 Sherman St., Room 215 

Denver, Colorado 80203 

Phone: (303) 866-3567 

FAX: (303) 832-8106 

 

             Office of                                                                                              Office of 

Mined Land Reclamation Denver • Grand Junction • Durango                                                    Active and Inactive Mines 

John W. Hickenlooper 

Governor 

 

Mike King 

Executive Director 

 

Loretta Piñeda 

Director 

 

 

 

 

 

September 18, 2013 

 

Mr. Patrick C. Siglin 

Black Range Minerals 

110 N. Rubey Drive, Suite 201 

Golden, CO 80403 

 

Re: Hansen Uranium Project; DRMS NOI File No. P-2009-025;  

 Baseline Groundwater Monitoring Plan – Adequacy Review  

 

Dear Mr. Siglin: 

 

On September 16, 2013, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received the 

“Hansen Project Monitoring Wells” submittal outlining Black Range’s plan for baseline 

groundwater monitoring.  The Division has reviewed the plan and deemed it adequate.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

 

cc: Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS 

 DRMS file 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Mr. Patrick C. Siglin 

August 8, 2012 

Page 2 

m:\min\tc1\_fremont\p-09-025 black range\p-09-25-gwmp-par2013.docx 

 


